
Public Question Fly-Tipping – Council 30 October 2014  
 
 
Why has it taken so long for the Council to take any action over the fly-tipping that is 
taking place at the Coach Station on Lymington Road, Torquay?  What long term 
solutions is the Council considering to ensure that fly tipping does not take place at 
this site in the future? 
 
 
Swithin Long 
 


